
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Local Government Act 1993 requires that wards in any Council must 
have an even distribution of voters. Therefore at Council’s 25 July 2023 
Ordinary Council Meeting, it was resolved that an adjustment be made to the 
boundaries of the Parks and Fairfield/Cabravale wards, and that the community 
be consulted on this matter, in accordance with Section 210A of the Act. The 
adjustment proposes moving residents in a small part of the Fairfield/Cabravale 
Ward to the Parks Ward to ensure voter numbers remain relatively equal 
between the wards. A copy of the report to Council and the Council resolution 
can be viewed on the Council website. 

Below is a ward boundary map highlighting the proposed boundary adjustment. 

The ward boundary map will be on public exhibition from Friday 28 July 
to Monday 28 August. You can view the map: 
•	 on Council’s website –  

www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au/haveyoursay/publicnotice
•	 in hard copy at Council’s Administration Centre, 86 Avoca Road 

Wakeley and at any of Council’s libraries at Bonnyrigg, Cabramatta, 
Fairfield, Wetherill Park and Smithfield. 

You are invited to have your say on the proposed new ward boundaries 
via:
•	 online – www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au (Click on ‘Have my say’)
•	 email – mail@fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au 
•	 mail – PO Box 21 Fairfield 1860

Submissions should be addressed as:
Ward Boundaries
General Manager
Fairfield City Council

Submissions will close at 4.30pm on 11 September 2023.

Enquiries should be directed to Council’s Executive Officer, Sonja Drca 
on 9725 0226.

Following the consultation period, Council’s decision on ward 
boundaries will be published in the public notices of its website.
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Area to change wards from 
Fairfield/Cabravale to Parks


